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Full Text

The Permanent Forum acknowledges the organization of the World Indigenous
Games, held in Brazil in 2015 and in Canada in 2017, which illustrated and
highlighted, among others, articles 31 and 43 of the Declaration. The Forum
welcomes the agreement by indigenous peoples from various regions to hold the
third World Indigenous Games, in 2020. It encourages Member States and United
Nations entities to support the preparations for the organization of the third World
Indigenous Games and other indigenous-led sport initiatives at all levels.
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